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GET YOUR free MENU! 2894090050 | HeartToHomeMeals.ca

Choose from hundreds of delicious food classics and new favourites – all with free delivery.*

The

delivered.
“Good old days”

Made for SENIORS!

*Some conditions may apply.

Leathertown Lumber COVID-19 Store Policy

OPEN FOR ESSENTIAL SERVICES
We are currently staying open to serve our contractors and commercial customers who need to keep their business operating. We are

asking that all orders be called or emailed in for curbside pick-up or curbside delivery.

Interim Business Hours: Monday to Friday 8am-4pm (closed Saturday & Sunday)

To place an order or get a quote:
• Call : 519-853-1970
• Email: jcober.leathertown@bellnet.ca
• Visit our website for a quote: www.leathertownlumber.ca

Picking Up Your Order:
• Our staff will contact you when your order is ready for pick-up
• Your order will be ready in the front parking lot (no entry into the store or yard is permitted at this time)
• Staff will not be assisting with loading orders, please bring assistance for large/heavy items

Deliveries:
• Contact Free, curbside delivery can be arranged at this time

Returns:
• Returns are not accepted at this time
• We recommend not over purchasing on lumber to ensure that they are in good salable condition at the time returns are accepted

Payment:
• NO CASH PAYMENT WILL BE ACCEPTED AT THIS TIME
• Payment by credit or debit card accepted at time of order or pickup (we recommend increasing your limit for payment by tap)
• Payment by e-transfer to jcober.leathertown@bellnet.ca

Leathertown Lumber thanks our team of dedicated employees for their efforts during the COVID-19 pandemic. Our employees are
rising to the daily challenge of providing safe and efficient service to our valued customers. We ask that when placing or picking up an order
you recognize these efforts and express gratitude and patience with our safety protocols. Without our amazing team we would not be able to
continue to serve our customers.

Leathertown Lumber continues to monitor and follow provincial and federal guidelines for our operation. Our top priority is the health
and well-being of our emplyee’s, their families and our customers. We thank you for your consideration, patience and cooperation during this
difficult time we are all facing. Please help work with us to keep you and our team safe!

This policy may change without notice.

www.leathertownlumber.ca
Paid for by the Government of Ontario

Your turn
is coming
soon.

Ontario’s COVID-19 vaccine plan is
helping to stop the spread and save lives.
Thousands of people across the province
are getting vaccinated everyday.
As vaccinations continue, we need to stay the course
to protect those we love.Wear a mask.Wash your hands.
Keep your distance.

Find out when, where and how to get vaccinated at
ontario.ca/covidvaccineplan or call 1-888-999-6488
for assistance in more than 300 languages.


